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Date: 2021-09-29
First Name: Sarah
Last Name: Hendel
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Denton
State: TX
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
The latest redistricting proposal from the legislature is incredibly worrying and shows a
blatant attempt to manipulate voting blocks for strategic gains. In the latest version, the vast
majority of Denton residents would find themselves sharing a representative with Amarillo,
Wichita Falls, and vast stretches of the Panhandle; areas that have little in common with Denton
and Denton county. It would make it exponentially more difficult for our municipal leaders to
have a meaningful connection with our congressperson. It will hurt constituent services for us.  
As a resident of Denton, I STRONGLY oppose this redistricting effort and call SHAME ON YOU to
anyone trying to pass this off as a practical and non-partisan effort.




